



Dear Students, Parents, Carers, and Members of the Newport Community

It is with great pride and excitement that I introduce myself as the new Headteacher of Joyce Frankland Academy, Newport. I feel truly privileged to join a school with such an aspirational vision, an inclusive community spirit, and a commitment to nurturing the potential of every student.

With over 25 years of experience in education, including more than 10 years as a Headteacher, I bring a deep passion for learning, a firm belief in the transformative power of education, and a commitment to fostering a safe, inclusive, and inspiring school culture. I have spent the last year working as a senior leader within the Anglian Learning Trust.

One of the aspects that drew me to Joyce Frankland Academy is its deep-rooted heritage and the culture of excellence. I am committed to building upon this historical richness—celebrating the traditions and achievements that have defined the school over the years, while also embracing innovative change and progress.

Over the past few weeks, I have had the pleasure of working closely with Mr. Roberts, the academy staff, and some of the academy students, including meeting all the new Year 7 students and their parents. This transition has given me valuable insight into the school's culture and strengths.

I was also honoured to receive an invitation to attend the school production last week, which was truly incredible. The talent, creativity, and teamwork on display were a powerful reflection of the school's creative spirit and the dedication of both students and staff. Well done to all.

I look forward to meeting you in the new term and listening to your hopes and aspirations for our academy. Strong relationships with students, parents, carers, staff, and the local community are key to achieving our school's vision and aims, and I am committed to working in partnership with you all. Early in the Autumn term, I will invite you to attend an evening event where I will share our vision in more detail.

Thank you for the warm welcome I have already received. I am excited about the journey ahead and confident that, together, we will continue to make Joyce Frankland Academy, Newport, a place where every student will flourish.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Warwick Academy Principal Joyce Frankland Academy, Newport

Explore, Fulfil and Flourish